
 

 

May 15,2017 

Corporation of the Town of Kingsville, Council & Senior Administration 

 

Subject: Note of Thanks 

Kingsville Public School Track and Field Event, May 11, 2017 

 

The Morning of May 11, the KPS track and field races on Walnut Street were conducted safely without 

incident. 

 

In support of this annual event, I would like to extend my thanks to,  

the Municipal Services staff for providing the necessary road closing barricades, & 

the Local OPP for assisting with the road closing 

 

 

 

Gord Queen   

 

 

 

 


